
   

 

 

   

PARISH CONTACTS   Hall Bookings:  office@stalbansderby.org.uk 
Parish Council Chair  Maria Neads 663602  Children’s Liturgy  Maria Neads  663602 
Child Protection (Chaddesden) Sue Brown 673066  Communion to the sick Loreta & Derek Hay  280511 
Child Protection (Oakwood) Mary Woods 820319  Music   Jo & Geoff Rowlands 670040 
Readers    Malcolm Taylor 602346  Faith Journey Course Shaun & Di Reid  672091 
Planned Giving   Steve Endsor 661819  Social Committee  Cecilia Lewis  674422 
Oakwood Committee  Sandra Endsor 661819  Spirituality Group  Angela Fairbrother  544146 
200 Club    Maureen Gray 832190  Welcome   Pat Orrell   664152 
CAFOD Group   Sally Parlato 609207  Youth   Jim & Sally Parlato  609207 
 

SCHOOLS: St Alban’s Primary 673823, St Benedict Secondary 557032, St John Houghton Secondary 0115 9322896 

St Alban’s School:  
We celebrate the end of term and Year 6 leavers Mass at 
St Alban’s School on Friday 13

th
 July at 9.30am. 

Everyone is welcome.  
St “Albansbury” – End of Year Party: 
The PTA of St Alban’s School would like to invite the 
parish to their end of year party on Friday 13

th
 July on St 

Alban’s School field from 6pm – 9pm. Free entry with 
loads of attractions including live bands, bouncy castle, 
food, bar, games and competitions. 
 

Padley Pilgrimage Walk: 
This is to commemorate the Padley Martyrs and the 45 
miles walk takes place over 4 days, from 12

th
 – 15

th
 July 

2012. Join in for a mile or two or the entire journey. See 
poster in church for contact details. 
 

John Martin – Church Student: 
We welcome John Martin to our parish this weekend. 
John is currently training for the priesthood for our 
Diocese at Oscott College, Birmingham, and will be 
working with us in our parish for about 3 weeks for 
pastoral experience. He has written a little introduction to 
who he is and where he’s from! You are welcome to take 
a copy home with you. 
 

Anne Kearney: 
Our prayers and best wishes go to Anne who retires from 
teaching and will be celebrating a special Retirement 
Mass at St Alban’s Church this Monday (9

th
 July) at 7pm, 

followed by refreshments. Congratulations Anne! 
 

Eucharistic Ministers meeting: 
The Eucharistic ministers will meet at St Alban’s Parish 
centre this Tuesday (10

th
 July) at 7.30pm. 

 

Job Vacancy: 
A full time administrator is needed at the Diocesan offices 
at Willson House, Derby Road, Nottingham. The person 
will support and assist the advisor for parish catechesis 
and adult formation, the director for ongoing formation of 
clergy and the Justice & Peace field worker. The duties 
include organization of Diocesan events, eg The Rite of 
Election and courses and events for clergy. The person 
will need to work flexible hours. Application for job 
description and form should be made to 
finance.office@nrcdt.org.uk 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 

 
 
   
 
 

 

 

Faith Enquiry Group: 
Our Faith Enquiry Group continues this Thursday (12

th
 

July) at St Alban’s parish centre, 7.30 -9pm, for anyone 
who isn’t a Catholic and would like to learn about the faith. 
These are taster sessions leading up to a course beginning 
in the Derby Deanery on Tuesday 11

th
 September.  

 

Bishop’s Certificate in Catechesis: 
The BCC is a foundational course of 12 sessions (taking 
place in two venues, Matlock and Leicester) covering the 
basics of faith and also practical skills needed for 
catechesis. The course is helpful to new catechists and 
also for those who wish to learn more and begins in 
October 2012. See poster in church for further details and 
the booking form can be obtained from Fr Paul. 
 

For those who have died: 
The funeral of Min Lebeter will take place at St Alban’s 
church on Monday 9

th
 July at 10am. Please keep her 

family in your prayers at this sad time. 
 

Apostleship of the Sea: 
This weekend (7

th
/8

th
 July) is Sea Sunday when the Church 

remembers all those who live and work at sea. The 
Apostleship of the Sea (AoS) is the official maritime 
welfare agency of the Catholic Church in Great Britain and 
is dependent on voluntary donations to continue its 
important pastoral care for those at sea. There will be a 2

nd
 

Collection at all Masses for the AoS this weekend.  
 

Confirmation: 
We welcome Bishop Malcolm McMahon to our parish this 
Wednesday (11

th
 July) to celebrate confirmation with some 

of our young people. Mass will begin at 7pm, and there will 
be refreshments in the Parish centre afterwards. Please 
keep the 16 young people and their families in your 
prayers at this important step in their faith journey. 
 

New Candidate for the Permanent Deaconate: 
Bishop Malcolm has accepted Juan Carlos Valer as a 
candidate for ordination to the Permanent Deaconate. 
Juan Carlos has already completed his academic training 
at St John’s seminary, Surrey, and will begin a year of 
pastoral training in our deanery. He will be serving at our 
Masses as an acolyte. Juan Carlos has previously held 
senior ministerial roles in the Dioceses of Nashville (USA) 
and Portsmouth. Many congratulations Juan Carlos! 
Please keep him and his wife Maria in your prayers. 
 

Fr Ken O’Riordan: 
Please remember Fr Ken O’Riordan, who many of you will 
remember from his ministry here in Derby. Fr Ken (retired 
in Ireland) is very poorly at the moment. A Mass card has 
been sent to him with the assurance of our prayers. 
 
 
 

 

Sacramental Policy 
Baptism: Parents who would like to have their babies or young children baptized please contact Fr Paul.  
Adults seeking Baptism or wanting to find out more about the Catholic Faith, please contact Fr Paul, Shaun or Di Reid. 
Marriage: Couples wishing to marry are required to give at least six months notice. See Father Paul. 
Communion to the Sick and Housebound: If you know of anyone who is unable to get to Mass and would like Communion at home, 

contact Father Paul, Loreta or Derek Hay. 

 

Baptism: 
Congratulations to Akili Gerald Urassa who will be 
baptized at St Alban’s Church on Saturday 14

th
 July at 

1pm. Our prayers and best wishes go to Akili’s Mum and 
Dad on this special occasion. Well done everyone! 



 

 

 

 
      

           
               

 

 
 

    

 
 

 

                  
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

PARISH NEWSLETTER 

 Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 7th/8th July 2012 
YEAR B (Weekdays Cycle 2) – DIVINE OFFICE WEEK 1 

Thought for the week! 

 

“In the middle of a difficulty lies 

opportunity!” 

St Alban’s Church 
Roe Farm Lane, Chaddesden, DE21 6ET 
 

The Church on Oakwood 
Bishop’s Drive, Oakwood, DE21 2BA 
 

Contact details:  

       Parish Priest: Fr. Paul Newman   
The Presbytery 
Roe Farm Lane 
Chaddesden 
Derby. DE21 6ET 
Tel: 01332 672914  

                      Email: st.albans_chad@btinternet.com 
Websites:     www.stalbansderby.org.uk     www.thechurchonoakwood.org  

 

Parish Secretary: Diane Williams 

Services, Mass Times and Intentions for the coming week 

Saturday 7th   6.30 pm St Alban’s Deceased Members of the Hadway Family 

Sunday 8th  10.00 am St Alban’s Deceased Members of the Deegan Family  

  5.00 pm Oakwood The people of the Parish 

     

Monday 9th 10.00 am St Alban’s Funeral Mass of Min Lebeter RIP 

  7.00 pm St Alban’s Anne Kearney’s Intention 

Tuesday  10th  9.15 am St Alban’s Service of the Word & Holy Communion 

Wednesday(St Benedict) 11th  7.00 pm St Alban’s  Confirmation Mass 

Thursday 12th  7.00 pm St Alban’s Patrick, Elizabeth & Michael Hayes RIP 

Friday 13th  9.30 am  St Alban’s School Cornelius O’Regan RIP 

     

Saturday  14th   6.30 pm St Alban’s Rene Furey’s Intention 

Sunday 15th  10.00 am St Alban’s Anne Donovan RIP 

  5.00 pm Oakwood The People of the Parish 

*Please note the change in Mass times during the week 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: 
St Alban’s – Saturday 5.45pm – 6.15pm  
The Sacrament of Reconciliation is available at other times on request. 

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT: 
Every Tuesday, 9.30 am – 11.00 am and every Thursday, 5.30 pm – 6.45 pm. 

Nottingham Roman Catholic Diocesan Trustees – Company Number 7151646 Charity Number 1134449 
Registered Office: Willson House, 25 Derby Road, Nottingham. NG1 5AW 

 

SANCTUARY LAMP: 
This week our Sanctuary Lamp burns for James and Hilda Dove RIP. Please 

keep James and Hilda in your prayers during the week. 

 
Welcomers for weekend 14th/15th July 

St Alban’s Sat 6.30 pm Ellen Taylor Alice White 

 Sun 10.00 am Cecilia Lewis Angela Fairbrother 

Readers for weekend 14th/15th July 

St Alban’s Sat 6.30 pm Ellen Taylor Nuala Kelly 

 Sun 10.00 am Trish Hurd Kevin Boyle 

Oakwood Sun 5.00 pm  Fran Allan 

Counters M Raffermati D Blackwood 

  

 

 

Patients in our Hospitals: 

If you know of anyone in Hospital who 
would like a visit from the Chaplain, 
please use the following numbers: 
For The Derby Royal contact switchboard 
on 01332 340131 or Sister Mary on 
01332 346920 
For The Grove Hospital contact Fr Mark 
Brentnall on 01332 574474 
For Nuffield & Kingsway Hospitals contact 
Fr Paul Chipchase on 01332 514107. 
Alternatively have a word with Fr Paul. 
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